Ian Belchamber

Poole

Dorset

email: ian@belchamber.net

12th Feb 2012

Dear Dorset Police, 

Please can you process the attached 5 page document as a complaint against Dorset Police in the matters of road safety, and integrity and transparency of finances.

I understand that this may concern various different departments of Dorset Police but I also believe that Mike Glanville (Assistant Chief Constable) has shown particular disregard to these real and credible concerns and acted in a manner entirely inappropriate for someone in his position and also as the Chair of the DSRSP.

Please can you acknowledge receipt of this by return / email and let me know when I should receive a full and proper response.

Regards, Ian Belchamber
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